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DRAFT 2021 DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY STATE PLAN 

 

 

 

 

The State of California’s Department of Community Services and Development 

(CSD) will conduct a public hearing remotely to receive comments on the DRAFT 

2021 State Plan for the U.S. Department of Energy Weatherization Assistance 

Program for Low-Income Persons (DOE WAP). The hearing is scheduled for Friday, 

April 30, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. To register for the webinar, go to: 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/5157090379653929742 

There will be opportunity to make comments during the hearing. You may also 

submit comments via email to wx@csd.ca.gov. Emailed comments will be 

accepted until 5:00 p.m., Friday, April 30, 2021. A copy of the DRAFT 2021 DOE 

WAP State Plan will be available on CSD’s website on April 20, 2021, at 

www.csd.ca.gov.  

*Notice* 

American with Disabilities Act 

Individuals who, because of a disability, need special assistance to participate in 

this hearing, may request assistance by contacting CSD at (916) 576-7109. 

Requests should be made five working days in advance whenever possible. 
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